The Alumni Report

Spring 2021 Delta Tau|| Murray State University

President’s Desk

A welcome from the Delta Tau President’s Desk.

by Hayden Jaco, President on May, 24, 2021

Hello from Delta Tau. I am Hayden Jaco, the newly elected President of Delta Tau. A
resident of Benton, Kentucky, I was initiated in the fall of 2018 and
inducted into the Beta Delta pledge class. Currently a senior student
working towards a Bachelor of Science degree in Business
Administration. Regarding the upcoming semesters, these are very
exciting times to be a brother of Alpha Sigma Phi. The COVID-19
restrictions have been lifted, and Murray State has ensured us of a
normal semester. Due to COVID-19, student life decreased greatly
over the last two semesters.
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As President, I will work directly with our officers to restore our successful past by hosting
on campus events such as Greeks Got Talent, Sig Olympics, and Tent City while competing
to win All Campus Sing, Mr. MSU, and All Sports Cup (for the third year in a row). Lastly,
the chapter will constantly plan events throughout the
year to increase brotherhood comradery. These
events will include backyard grill outs, sport days,
weekend retreats, and formal. I truly want these men
to be able to look back on their years in Delta Tau and
say these were their favorite times in college. As

always, proud to be a Sig.

TOP STORIES

Rake and Run Raises S500

by Kaleb Willie, VP of Communications on May, 24, 2021

Rake and Run was a huge success. We navigated through
COVID-19 by limiting group sizes to 9 per group and managed to
rake 14 yards with a total yardage of 8.08 acres of land. Rake and
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Run allows us to positively impact the community in two ways. The first way is to do
something nice for the people of Murray by going out and raking their yards. Some of the
people’s yards we raked were unable to rake their yard due to certain circumstances, so it
allowed us to really help those in need. The second way was to raise awareness and accept
donations for the Laker Project. The Laker Project is a local charity that is done through the
Calloway County School system. They take donations and buy gifts for the children whose
parents cannot afford gifts. It lets us give children in need the experience of a Christmas
morning that was given to all of us. In total, we collected S500 from Rake and Run and
donated our proceeds to the Laker Project.
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Brotherhood Events

by Jayden Birkner, Brotherhood Chair on May, 24, 2021

In these covid-stricken times, having brotherhood events with the whole fraternity has
been very difficult. Thankfully, the leaders of Delta Tau still managed to put together events
that many brothers got to enjoy. Newly elected president Hayden Jaco was kind enough to
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open his home to the chapter for a weekend. The day started with some brothers
participating in a skeet shoot in a field by his house, which turned out to be very successful.
Many other brothers arrived after the shoot ended, where we were all welcomed by a
buffet of delicious food provided by Mr. and Mrs. Jaco. From burgers, chicken legs, and
sausages to cookies, brownies, rice krispy treats, we were treated very well. The highlight
of the day were the multiple softball games that we played at their very own field they had
made at their house. Many of the brothers'
competitive sides came out in these games. The day
wrapped up with guys playing football, spike ball, and
ultimate frisbee. It was all around a great day.

Another successful brotherhood event the chapter
held was a trip to TopGolf in Nashville. Many brothers
made the two-hour trip and tried to best display their
golf skills. I would say almost all of us should stay in
school and not pursue a golf career. However, we had
an extremely fun time and made memories we will never forget. We wrapped up the year
with the senior sendoff in the backyard of the house along with a barbeque prepared by a
handful of brothers. Although covid has caused us to lose out on many fun events we
usually would have, Delta Tau made this past year as memorable as they could have.

Calendar Updates

AUGUST 2021 Zoom Happy Hour, 7 P.M: JuL 15th
Rush Week: Aug 20th-28th
New Member Retreat: Sep 18th
O e e Family Weekend: Oct 1st-2nd
e Greeks Got Talent Philanthropy: Oct 15th
: Homecoming: Oct 22nd -23rd
UV | SO J— N — Meet and Greet - Oaks Country Club: Oct 2nd
i Tent City/Social @ Fraternity House: Oct 23rd
Formal Weekend: Nov 5th

Rake and Run: No 20th
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Senior Graduates 2021

This past year there were a total of twenty brothers that
graduated this past year. A wide variety and spread of
degrees were earned by each of these graduated
brothers. Also, to add onto their accomplishment of
graduating from Murray State University, they also
became alumni of our beloved fraternity of Alpha Sigma
Phi- Delta Tau Chapter.

The fraternity would like to give our gratitude and

thanks to all of the 2021 graduates. We are proud that they have successfully completed this
step-in life. The fraternity wishes nothing but the best for each one of these graduates in
whatever the future holds for them.

Carson Batts: Carson graduated from Murray State University majoring in and earning his
Bachelor of Science in nursing. Post-graduation Carson’s next step is to start working in an
emergency room in Herrin, Illinois.

Logan Briscoe: Logan graduated from Murray State University majoring in and receiving
his bachelor’s degree in agricultural business. Since Logan has graduated, he has taken on a
role at a company called Element Ag which is located in Centralia, Illinois.

Landon Deutschman: Landon graduated from Murray State University majoring and
earning his degree in Logistics and Supply Chain Management. Landon has recently taken a
job at Anheuser Busch working as a logistics coordinator.

Kade Gambill: Kade graduated from Murray State majoring in and earning his bachelor’s
degree in Agricultural Business. Kade also minored in OSH and Political Science. Kade is
currently working as a safety manager for Foltz Welding and Pipeline Services. Kade will be
returning to Murray State to pursue a master’s degree in business administration. He would
also like to work as a graduate assistant and an office coordinator for the Center for
Student Involvement
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Senior Graduates Continued

Cameron Hagan: Cameron graduated from Murray State University majoring in and earning
his bachelor’s degree in Finance/ Financial Planning. Cameron is currently working for a
company out of St. Louis, Missouri known as Centene Corporation. There his job position is
a financial analyst.

Will James: Will graduated from Murray State majoring in and earning his degree in
physical health and education. Will has recently taken a job at West Louisville School as a
special education teacher. He will also be coaching soccer for Owensboro Catholic.

Warren Norman: Warren graduated from Murray State majoring in and earning his degree
in Agricultural Science and Agricultural Business. Warren has taken a grain marketing
consultant role at Hurley and Associates located in Brookings, South Dakota.

Aaron Wimsatt: Aaron graduated from Murray State majoring and earning his bachelor’s
degree in marketing. Aaron has moved to Nashville, Tennessee pursuing a career as a
marketing coordinator.

Other Notable Graduates:

James Dawson; Tyler Garrard; Clayton Glenn; Riley Holzmeyer; Wesley James; Carter
Johnson; Kyle Kopp; Harbor Lovin; Corey Satterfield; Brendan Schulte Damon Slone;
William Suttles

Coming Next Time...

In our next newsletter Michael Filosa, Alumni Association Treasurer, will have a special
announcement regarding the Endowment. In the meantime, if there is anything you would
like to see featured in the next newsletter please contact us.

Alumni Association President- Cole Reichert: cole.reichertl@gmail.com

Alumni Association Secretary- Nathan Reasor: reasornathan@gmail.com
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